11709 Sussex Ave. Detroit 27, Mich. May 21, 1961.

Mr. Robert Morris, 920 Yale Station, New Haven, Conn.

Dear Bob:

The elders at Strathmoor received your letter. However, I am writing you this short note not in behalf of the Church, but from me personally, as I have always been interested in you.

It is regrettable that you have seen fit to make this change. You have been blessed in the fact that you have been brought up by a wonderful mother- a truly christian mother. And now to think that after all she has done for you, needless to say you have broken her heart.

I think

You are no doubt confused and we at Strathmoor pray that you will see the error of your way and return to your first love.

Did you partake of the Lord's Supper today, or last Sunday? And will you partake of it next Sunday? Bob, you know better! Read Acts 20:7. And you are well versed and know of many other scriptural reasons why you should remain in the Church of Christ. You know God's blueprint is the New Testament, and you know if you add to or take from His word pou are not going to be pleasing in His sight.

Now let me ask you a question. You know there are men in our brotherhood who are so anxious to debate with men like your Bishop of Connecticut. Would this gentleman care to meet one of our brother's in a debate? If so, will you please let me know?

Bob, you are a fine young man, and you have not only disappointed the Lord, but you have disappointed the folks at Strathmoor.

I trust that some day you may return to the church in which you were grounded, the Church of Christ, and may God's richest blessings be with you.

Yours sincerely,

Roy L. Ezzell